
     

 
 

 
LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  

to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 
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1 March, 2017 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
 
Greetings to you in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! We thank God for His provision 
of the new school premises at High Point Community Services (HCSA) at 1 Lorong 23, Geylang, Singapore 
388352. In order to comply with fire safety rules for schools, we will relocate in June and commence the 
new academic year at the new premises. We appreciate your prayers and blessings for the contractors to 
do well as to the Lord! Great is His faithfulness! 
 
Activities for the month of March: 

End of Term 3: Friday, 10 March 

There will be no P.E. on this day. All students will report to the school for PACE work and tests. Students 
will be dismissed at 12 noon. Please make arrangements to fetch your child on time. 

School Holidays: Mon-Fri, 13–17 March  
We wish you happy holidays and bonding time with your children, spending time in God’s Word through 
daily Bible journaling and memorizing of this month’s Bible memory passage. 

Christian Educators’ Conference: Mon-Wed, 13–15 March 

VLCS staff will be attending this conference in Ipoh and will be away from Sunday, 12 March till Thursday, 
16 March. The theme of the conference is “Making a Difference”. Please keep us in prayer for a safe trip 
and a Spirit-filled conference that will sharpen us to make a difference with our lives for the Lord. 

Parents & Staff Fellowship (PSF): Monday, 27 March, 7pm  
We encourage all parents to attend this quarterly fellowship with staff and presentation of Term 3 Honor Roll 
certificates to all qualifying students, get updates on the new school premises and new term, and gather for 
prayer. Light refreshments will be served. 

Honor Roll Trip: Friday, 31 March 

Those who qualified for Term 3 Honor Roll will be rewarded with a field trip with their respective supervisors. 
Details of the field trip will be communicated to respective parents shortly. 

Regional Student Convention (RSC) 2017: Sun-Fri, 27 August–1 September 
The theme of this year’s RSC is “Making a Difference”. A total of 63 students from the ages of 9 to 19 have 
signed up for the convention at All Saints’ Anglican Academy, Kota Kinabalu, Sabah, Malaysia. We 
encourage you to come along with your child/children to give them your support and be amazed at the many 
children who will do their best giving glory to God! Registration is open now till 7 April. Please inform your 
child’s respective supervisors by Wednesday, 8 March, of your decision to attend and they will give you a 
form to fill in. The estimated cost per person of $500 includes airfare, insurance, meals, accommodation and 
Convention registration fees. Participating students need pay only $400 with school subsidy. 

Bible Memory Passage for March: 
Elementary to High School: Romans 1:1-16 
We encourage all parents to help their child/children memorize the Bible passages enthusiastically. 
 
Blessings,  
 
Principals Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun 
 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ 


